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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Post-nominal letters as Other Designation (Additional examples for RDA 9.6.1.9 

and 9.19.1.7, and addition to Appendix E) 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks BL for this proposal. We also thank the ALA for the comments. We fully support ALA’s 
response to the proposal. 
 
 
 


